
Legal Notice 
 

Town of Rye, New Hampshire 
Request for Proposals 

 
The Town of Rye, NH is seeking proposals from weatherization contractors interested in 
providing mitigation services for spray foaming, installing foam board and installing 
fiberglass insulation at select locations in the Safety Complex.  
 
Building Performance Institute (BPI) trained workers are preferred. 
 
 
Interested parties should contact the Public Works Department by phone:  (603) 964-
5300; fax (603) 964-9708 or via email: dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us to request a copy of 
the proposal criteria. 
 
Proposals shall be sealed and marked on the outside “Safety Complex Insulation”.  
 
Deadline for receipt of proposals is 2:00 p.m. Thursday, May 12, 2016 in the 
Selectmen’s Office, Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, at which time 
they will be opened and read aloud.  
 
The Town of Rye, NH reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals, as 
well as waive any informalities for whatever reason is determined to be in the best 
interest of the Town. 
 
 
 
Rye Board of Selectmen 
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